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Hi my name is Flynn Webber and I’m deeply concerned about the New enquiry into the rationale for, 
and impacts of new dams and other water infrastructure in NSW, as being a resident in the Clarence 
valley anything to do with the water ways is  incredibly important, so I would like to state My 
opposition to the prospect of damming or diverting the Clarence river.  
 
I would like to refer to the second half of item 1(a) in the terms of reference where the inquiry is to 
consider “other options for ensuring water security in inland regions”.  
 
From what I can gather the Clarence valley council has adopted the policy position from resolution 
15.081/16 , i Stand with the people of the Clarence valley as I am one and i say NO to any damming 
or diversion of the might Clarence, please listen to people, thank you 


